
MOORABBIN 
RESERVE REDEVELOPMENT

St Kilda Football Club, on behalf of seven project partners, has submitted a town planning permit 
application to revitalise the Moorabbin Reserve precinct through construction of an elite, purpose-built 
training and administration base to complement Kingston Council’s broader plans for the social and 
economic development of the area.

By creating a new facility that is an activity hub for the local community, St Kilda Football Club are 
striving to create facilities that ensure a variety of experiences for a diverse range of people to enjoy.

The Moorabbin Reserve Redevelopment proposal includes: 

	 +	� The first-ever facility in Australia that caters to the full spectrum of the Australian Football talent 
pathway – from Auskick through to AFL – with match, training and administration facilities for 
St Kilda Football Club, Southern Football Netball League, South Metro Junior Football League, 
AFL Victoria and Sandringham Dragons; 

	 +	 An indoor court for basketball and netball training and competition;

	 +	 A public piazza that can be used for a range of community events;

	 +	� A dedicated space for Junction Studio, a new platform for St Kilda Football Club to engage with 
the community, along with bookable meeting rooms, lecture theatre and function room;

	 +	� A public café that will accommodate both sport and non-sport usage with dog-friendly outdoor 
areas, including water bowls and tie-up areas; and

	 +	  Public toilets for Moorabbin Reserve users;



MOORABBIN REDEVELOPMENT STAKEHOLDERS:

Will the development affect the existing use of the reserve?

While football is a key component, the facility is being designed with a place making focus to 
complement the existing uses of the reserve, provide a significant amount of non-sport public uses 
and encourage the participation of local residents.

As a part of the redevelopment, St Kilda Football Club is releasing back to the Kingston City Council 
leased space on the east side of the reserve that has had significant landscaping and revegetation 
work undertaken by the local community.  This part of the reserve is also acknowledged as a regular 
off-leash dog walking area for local residents .

The City of Kingston is also undertaking a Moorabbin Reserve Park Plan that will concentrate on this 
eastern area and which St Kilda Football Club and the other Moorabbin Reserve Redevelopment 
project partners strongly support.

When are works expected to commence?

Subject to securing town planning approval, demolition of the existing facilities is expected to 
commence in the latter months of 2016. 

Who can I talk to or meet with about the redevelopment?

Enquiries are welcome and should be directed to the Project Director at moorabbin@saints.com.au
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